HB 1041 -- FEES IMPOSED ON BARRELS OF MALT LIQUOR
SPONSOR: Diehl

Currently, the Department of Revenue collects $1.86 per barrel for
all malt liquors, for the inspection and gauging of malt liquors.

Beginning January 1, 2026, the Department must collect $0.62 per
barrel for all malt liquor manufactured in an American brewery, and
$1.86 per barrel for all foreign import malt liquor, for the
inspection and gauging of malt liquors.

Every manufacturer, out-of-state solicitor, and wholesale dealer
must make a duplicate invoice of the charges showing:

(1) The date;

(2) Amount and value of each class of liquors shipped or
delivered; and

(3) The country of origin for all foreign imports.

Each invoice must be retained for two years.



